


















 

247 Station Road 

Matamata 

 

13 November 2024 

 

 

Ministry for the Environment 

Attn: Listed Projects Team 

Via email: listedprojects@mfe.govt.nz 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re: Fast-Track Referral Application for Ashbourne Project – Station Rd, Matamata 

 

We, , own the property at 247 Station Road, Matamata, being all the 

land described in:  

1. Lot 1, DP21055, Record of Title SA658/159;  

2. Lot 3, DP14362, Record of Title SA12C/1064; and 

3. Lot 2, DPS 567678 and Lot 2 DPS 21055, Record of Title 1018185. 

We have a signed agreement to sell the property to Unity Management Limited dated 26 April 

2024, with settlement scheduled for 31 May 2026. 

We have reviewed Unity Developments’ ‘Summary of the Ashbourne Development’, appended 

as Attachment 1, for the Ashbourne proposal (Project). Our land is included as the western 

section of the Project area. 

We understand that Unity Developments intends to apply for a fast-track referral for approval of 

the Project once the Fast-track Approvals Bill is passed and this letter may be used as part of that 

application. 

We consent and have no objection to the Project as set out in the ‘Summary of the Ashbourne 

Development’, as well as the fast-track referral application. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Director –  














